
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Tuesday, February 2, 2021 

“A” Day 

 

  

Sophomores - Have you ever thought about a career in healthcare? Would you like the opportunity to 
participate in a paid work experience in a healthcare setting? If yes, please watch your emails for information 
regarding the Health Youth Apprenticeship Program - Nursing Assistant. There will be a required informational 
meeting for interested SOPHOMORES on February 16th, at 2:45 in the South Campus Library. If you have any 
questions, please see Mrs. King or Mrs. Miller 
 
Interested in Social Studies? Want to kick back and relax after school on Thursday?  Come to the Movie Night 
presented by the Rho Kappa Honor Society this Thursday after school at North Campus in room N193. We will 
be having showings of the movies Harriet and National Treasure. To sign up, visit the form provided by your 
Social Studies teacher. All are welcome, in-person or virtually. There is a suggested donation of only $2 or 2 
items for the Food Pantry. All proceeds go to supporting the Veteran’s Day Breakfast!  
 

Interested in politics? Like to talk or hear others talk politics? Come to the first hybrid JSA meeting of the 
school year this Wednesday from 6-7:30 PM! In-person students may attend the meeting in the North Campus 
Cafeteria, while virtual students may attend via Zoom. We will be discussing the Iran Nuclear Deal and will be 
playing fun “Devil’s Advocate” Debates. Come for a great time! 
 

Calling all teenage Republicans! We will be hosting our sixth TARS meeting of the year at 6 pm this Monday, 
February 8th via Zoom. Come for a discussion about giving conservatives a voice in the workforce, 
entertainment, social media, education and government. If you were a member last year or attended our last 
meeting, feel free to bring a friend. If you have any questions, feel free to contact Ali Beneker, Charlie Fahey, 
or Daniel Payne. See you there! 

 
***************************************************************Do Not Read Below Unless Told To Do So 

We can only call students to the office before and after school or after second and eighth hours. So if you are expecting 

a lunch or package to be delivered, please check in the office. Students who need to leave during the school day should 

bring a note to the office before 7:20 AM and pick up a pass to leave at the indicated time.    

Attention Students: If you are feeling ill, please come to the Health Room to be assessed. Please DO NOT text or call your 

parents until you have been seen by the nurse. Thanks for your cooperation. 

 


